
Complete the sponsorship form on reverse side
or contact Norah Rendell at nrendell@centerforirishmusic.org today!

ARE YOU READY TO SPONSOR ÉIGSE CIM, A GAELA EVENT? 

The Center for Irish Music is a thriving community music school dedicated to handing down the 
tradition. The CIM inspires and supports the local community through year-round educational 
programs, serving 470 unique students of all ages each year.

Located in St. Paul’s Hamline-Midway neighborhood, the CIM leases 4000 sq at the Celtic Junction 
Arts Center, with custom-built spaces for private lessons, large ensemble rehearsals, and intimate 
concerts.

In the past year, the CIM:

•	 Rented out 55 uniquely Irish instruments to 46 enthusiastic learners for just $15-$25/month.

•	 Provided $15,000 in financial aid to students in need.

•	 Performed for 5500+ new audience members at schools and venues across the Twin Cities.

•	 Brought world-class traditional musicians to the Twin Cities for the 17th Minnesota Irish Music 
Weekend, a three-day Irish music festival.

WHAT IS THE CENTER FOR IRISH MUSIC?

The Center for Irish Music’s annual fundraising event, featuring a cocktail reception, a stellar Irish 
music concert by the Center for Irish Music instructors, silent auction, and a live fund-a-need auction. 

When: Saturday, February 28, 2026

Where: This year’s event will be hosted at the St. Paul Event Center located in the heart of the 
downtown cultural district near the Ordway and Landmark Center.

WHAT IS ÉIGSE: A MUSICAL GAELA?

836 Prior Avenue North, Suite 400, St. Paul, MN 55104 • 651-815-0083 • www.centerforirishmusic.org
The Center for Irish Music is a 501(c)3 nonprofit community school. 
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